
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 9th December 2019 

Reindeer Visit 

F2KE, 1SB and 4EP  were 

lucky enough last week to get 

a special treat to go and see 

the reindeer for getting the 

Best Attendance. 

The  children asked lots of really good questions and also learned  some really interesting facts 

about reindeers. 

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 

Attendance Challenge 

So the final attendance figures are in for all the year groups at both Sutton Road Primary and 

Holgate Primary. The winning group for the Attendance Challenge was….. Year 4 at Sutton Road 

Primary with an awesome 98%. Fantastic 

job year 4! Well Done. 

As a reward the class teachers will be 

organising a non uniform day for both 

classes. 

 

The Scream Machine 

Over the past few weeks, year 6 have been 

working hard to design and build their very 

own roller coasters. In addition to this, they 

prepared a Dragon’s Den style pitch, which 

they delivered to staff from Drayton Manor. 

He was very impressed by their persuasive 

techniques and knowledge of roller coasters. 

Well done year 6!  
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Christmas Disco 

On Wednesday 18th December, we are holding a Christmas 

Disco in the school hall. 

If your child would like to attend, please complete the 

appropriate slip and return it to school with the money 

securely attached. Tickets cost £1.50 per child and will be 

distributed on a first come - first served basis.  

We will be serving hot dogs and mince pies on the night. To 

help ensure that we do not over order, please indicate below 

how many you/your children may want to buy on the night (hotdogs will be 50p each and mince 

pies/jam tarts will be 30p). 

We will also be selling sweets, drinks, and glow bands.  

Children must be accompanied by an adult throughout the duration of 

the disco.  

As we are short on space, siblings can attend but will need to purchase a 

ticket. Unfortunately, due to health and safety, we can no longer have 

pushchairs in the hall/corridor. We will however provide somewhere safe 

for you to keep them for the duration of the disco.  

Swimming Kit 
We desperately need spare items of swimming kit. 

We need: 

Girls swimsuits 

Boys swimming trunks 

Towels 

Please hand any items to your class teacher.  

Thank you. 

Book Fair 

 A big thank you to everyone who came along to our recent Scholastic Half Price Book Fair. 

We hope you enjoyed your purchases and we look forward to seeing you at the next one. 

 Congratulations to the children who won a £5 voucher. 

Please keep checking our diary for up and coming events taking place around 

Christmas! We are getting very busy . 

Please also check out our Facebook page and our website for the most up to date details. 

Thank you 

Christmas Disco  

Wednesday 18th December 

Foundation and Y1 Disco  

  3.30pm-4.30pm 

Family Disco (all ages)     

    4.45pm-5.45pm-5.45pm 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Its Panto Time! 

Oh no it isn’t! Oh yes it is! 

Please remember to get your Panto Trip money 

paid ASAP. 

Payments can be done via SQUID or if you are 

unable to access this please go to the school 

office. 

Thank you 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 9th December 2019    -  KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

Tuesday 10th December 2019   - KS1 Nativity AM performance 

Tuesday 10th December 2019   - Year 4 Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - KS1 Nativity PM performance 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - Flu immunisation Day 

Thursday 12th December 2019   - SCHOOL CLOSED - General Election  

Friday 13th December 2019   - Panto Trip 

Monday 16th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th  December 2019   - Year 5 Trip to All Saints Panto 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Year 2 Christmas Sing a long 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - KS2 visit to Church for Christmas Service 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Year 4 Christmas Treat afternoon 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Jumper Day / wear something festive 

Monday 23rd December 2019  - First Day of Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 20th January 2020   - Year 5 Perlethorpe Trip 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-27 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Don’t forget that we breakup for the Christmas break on Friday 20th 
December 2019. 

We return to school on Monday 6th January 2019. 


